
August 16, 2011 

 

Sushil S. Lacy, M.D. Gopal Badlani, M.D.   

AUA President AUA Secretary 

Datta G. Wagle, M.D.  Robert C. Flanigan, M.D. 

Immediate Past President International Education Consultant 

American Urological Association 

1000 Corporate Boulevard 

Linthicum, MD  21090 

 

Dear Drs. Lacy, Badlani, Wagle and Flanigan: 

 

Thank you very much for your feedback on the United Urology Campaign.  

We are glad that the Campaign is a great success.  Also we sincerely appreciate the large 

amount of donation from the AUA and the partner through this Campaign. With the support 

of people around the world, we are on the way to the reconstruction slowly but surely. The 

road to the full recovery is tough though.  It is obvious that the AUA inspires urologists of all 

over the world to stand up for helping people. We completely applaud the activity and are 

willing to participate in the activity. 

 

One of the exchange scholars who could not come in March will visit Japan in November the 

beautiful season. We are happy that the exchange program will be continued to the next 

year and also confident that the international programs including the academic exchange 

program, resident program and joint symposium will be of benefit to both associations in the 

future.  

 

We are looking forward to seeing you again. 

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

 

 

 

 

Yukio Homma, M.D., PH.D. Seiji Naito, M.D., Ph.D. 

JUA President JUA Immediate Past President 


